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October 2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Thank you for registering your son/daughter to take the SEAG tests in Enniskillen Royal Grammar School.  

We would like to invite you and your son/daughter to an orientation session in school on Saturday 21st 

October 2023 at 10 am. To facilitate the numbers sitting the tests we will be using both the Cooper Crescent 

and Lough Shore sites.  Pupils attending primary schools beginning with the letters A-J will sit the tests 

on the Lough Shore Site and pupils attending primary schools beginning with K-Z will sit the tests on the 

Cooper Crescent Site. Accordingly, you are warmly invited to attend the orientation morning on the site 

where your son/daughter will sit the tests.   Please see the enclosed sheet for confirmation of the site you 

should attend.  

It is our aim that this morning will provide an opportunity for your son/daughter to become familiar with 

and at ease in the environment where (s)he will sit the tests.  It will also give us the opportunity to share 

any relevant information with you as parents/guardians and to answer any questions you may have.   In 

advance of this orientation morning, I enclose two documents which we hope you and your 

son/daughter will find useful; we will have the opportunity to go through these and other important 

information with you on Saturday 21st October 2023.   

I also highlight below some important information SEAG have asked us to communicate with you at this 

stage:-  

• If your child arrives after the Entrance Assessment has begun, he/she will not be admitted to the 

Assessment Room 

• Stationery, such as pencils, erasers, sheets of blank paper, etc. will be provided by the Assessment 

Centre 

• Rulers are NOT allowed (unless a non-graduated reading ruler has been approved as an Access 

Arrangement)  

• Children are advised to wear their school uniforms 

 

 

 

 



• Children must not bring calculators, mobile phones, or other electronic devices e.g., iWatches, to 

the Assessment Centre 

• Do NOT bring a watch – there will be a clock in the room.  

Please note that you should download your son/daughter’s SEAG admissions card in advance of the 

orientation morning. This card should be brought for identification purposes on the orientation morning and 

on the mornings of the tests themselves.   We look forward to welcoming you to school on 21st October 2023.  

If in the meantime you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Principal 

Elizabeth Armstrong 

Principal  
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Enniskillen Royal Grammar School SEAG Tests 2023  
 

Please find below the allocation of pupil(s) by primary school to the Cooper 

Crescent and Lough Shore Sites.  Pupils should attend their designated site for the 

Orientation Morning on Saturday 21st October 2023 and for the Test mornings. 
 

Lough Shore Site 
 

Cooper Crescent Site 

Aghadrumsee Kesh 
 

Ballinamallard 
 

Lack  

Belleek 
 

Lisbellaw 

Brookeborough 
 

Maguiresbridge  

Derrygonnelly 
 

Moat  

Drumacruttin National School  
 

Model 

Fivemiletown 
 

Mullanaskea 

Florencecourt 
 

Newtownbutler 
 

Holy Trinity 
 

Queen Elizabeth 11. Kilskeery 

Integrated 
 

 Scoil Mhuire, Pettigo 

Irvinestown 
 

Scoil Naomh Padraig 

Jones Memorial  
 

St Joseph’s Primary School 
 

 
 

St Martin’s Primary School 

 St Paul’s Primary School  
 

 St Ronan’s Primary School  
 

 Tempo 
 

 


